
 

 

 

 

 

CLIENT FILE NO.: 3522.00 

 

August 29, 2018 

 

Randi Kozak 

Manager, Operations Compliance 

Crop Production Services (Canada) Inc.  

Unit E – 759 First Street 

Brandon, MB R7A 2X5 

randi.kozak@cpsagu.ca 

 

Dear Ms. Kozak: 

 

Re: Notice of Alteration –  Darlingford (Municipality of Pembina) 

 

Thank you for your letter dated July 10, 2018, notifying of upgrades to the Darlingford 

location located at SW ¼ of 9-3-7 in the Municipality of Pembina which includes a request to 

proceed with the construction of an additional crop protection products warehouse.  

 

The Environmental Approvals Branch is processing this request as a minor alteration to 

Environment Act Licence No. 1624 RRR, pursuant to clause 14(2) of The Environment Act.  It has 

been determined that the potential environmental effects from upgrades are insignificant and can be 

accommodated by the existing limits, terms and conditions of Environment Act Licence No. 1624 

RRR.  

 

I hereby grant approval to Crop Production Services (Canada) Inc. to implement the proposed 

alteration.   

 

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact Ms. Krystal Penner of this office at 

(204) 945-7107.  For any operational issues please contact the Regional Supervisor Tyler Kneeshaw 

at (204) 239-3608. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

 

c: Don Labossiere/Tyler Kneeshaw - Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 
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